
 

 

 

 
O P E R A T I O N S  

Mark Smith 
                  Fire & Safety  Systems Supervisor 

Fire & Safety, Lock Shop, & Electrical 
530 S. Norris, Tucson, Arizona  85719 

(520) 225-4625 Phone (520) 225-4965 (Fax) 
 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 

The fire and Safety Systems Department is declaring an emergency at Gridley Middle School. 
The fire alarm system has failed and is no longer functional. Without the fire alarm system a State 
Fire Marshal required fire watch must now be relied on for the safety of the students and staff and the 
public. 
 
 There are no longer parts or service available due to the age of the system and no longer 
supported by the manufacturer. This system needs to be replace with an updated fire alarm system 
with voice to satisfy the State Fire marshal requirements for an educational occupancy   
 
 

Mark	Smith	
Fire	&	Safety	Systems	Supervisor	
225‐4625	or	343‐8737	
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“Security and School Safety is not always convienient” 

 
  
 
 


